
Yes on HB 2740 

Oregon Liquor stores have continued to contribute to the state revenues all while the Agents costs have continued to increase 
without any increases in compensation.
This change in the compensation would have a great effect on the stores abilities to continue to grow and increase state revenues.  
Vote yes, please.


